
 

      
 

 

 

 
 

  
 
“P”  7   (2016) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 June 6, 2016 
 

 

           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update - Redesigned Montana Cab Card 
 
On May 24, 2016, Montana began issuing a newly designed cab card for apportioned 

vehicles. The new cab card is printed on 8 1/2” X 11” paper and includes a 

watermark of Montana’s state seal in the center.  The previous cab cards are valid 

until June 30th 2017.  

  

A sample of the new cab card is attached.  If you have any questions, please contact 

the Montana Motor Carriers Services Division at (406) 444-2998 or by email at 

mdtmcsirpcontact@mt.gov.   

 

Please share this information with appropriate staff.  Thank you.  

 

 

            Theresa L. Egan 

            Executive Deputy Commissioner 
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